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Greenwich Nursery School News 
Spring is here! March will be a very busy month for us with lots of fun things happening. This 
month we will introduce the color green and the shape diamond, along with the letters A, V, 
M, and N.   We will celebrate Dr. Seuss week.  March 4 is Topsy Turvey Tuesday. Wear your 
silliest, most mismatched outfit this day.  We will also be asking for guest readers this week if 
anyone is interested.  Let us know so we can set up a date and time.  March 20 is our Parent & 
Me Day.  It will be held in Memorial Hall.  Two adults over the age of 18 (please no children) 
can attend per child.  Doors will open at 10:45am.  Snack will be provided this day.  We will 
have our Green Party on March 13.  The children will have the opportunity to try different 
green fruits and vegetables. Our March birthdays will be celebrated on March 27.  We will also 
have our GNS Spirit Day on March 25.  Your child can wear his/her GNS shirt or our school 
colors this day. 
 
Our Friday Extended Learning class will be continuing our travels in Europe. We will be learning 
about Italy, Ireland, Scotland and the Netherlands. 
 
Daily Reminders 
Please have your child use the bathroom and wash their hands each day before school. 

• Bring a backpack and a change of clothes (including underwear, socks and shoes) in 
case of accidents or spills. This should remain in their backpack and be changed 
according to season. 

• Birthdays are celebrated monthly. Cake, water and raisins will be provided for snack. 
Snack 

• Please remember to pack a small, healthy snack and drink for your child each day.  
Snack bags should be labeled. 

• Snack will be provided on Birthday Day each month. 
• Please be advised that we are a nut-free school, so we kindly ask that you do not pack 

any peanut or tree nut products.  Thank you! 
 
Large Motor Fun! 
We will be going outside as much as possible.  Please dress your child appropriately for 
outdoor play and indoor physical activity.  Sneakers and closed-toe shoes are a must for 
safety.  We also recommend sending your child with a jacket or sweatshirt.  We try to go 
outside each day weather permitting. 
 

  3 Year Olds – Bees 
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